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[Date]
[Applicant’s Name and Address]
Dear [Applicant’s Name]:

Re:
Your request for access to records under Part 2 of The Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act: File Number [####]
On [date], [name of public body] received your request for access to the following records:

[describe the records requested]
On [date], a letter was sent to you explaining that we had determined that fees would be payable for processing your request for access. Attached to the letter was an Estimate of Costs form.

In accordance with subsection 82(7) of The Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA), your request for access is to be considered abandoned if the payment of the fees has not been received within 30 days. Since it has been more than 30 days since the Estimate of Costs form was given, it has been determined that you have decided to abandon your request for access.
If you have any questions, please contact me [or the Access and Privacy Coordinator] at [contact information].

Sincerely,

[Name]
Access and Privacy Officer
Template Letter C4:


Abandoned Request – No Payment of Fees [s. 82(7)]





This sample template is intended to assist public bodies with drafting written correspondence in accordance with FIPPA. To customize the template, please follow the instructions below.





Instructions:


Replace the yellow-highlighted and italicized text with the appropriate information.


This letter must be signed by the Head of the public body or the Head’s delegated Access and Privacy Officer. The signature and signature line at the bottom must be reflected accordingly.


Read the entire content of the letter carefully and make further edits as necessary.


Ensure all yellow-highlighted portions of this template are deleted, including this instruction box.


Copy the text onto your public body’s letterhead.








